Jennifer Calvert

I am urging that the Millineum Bulk Terminal building plans be stopped immediately. Building the
terminal means that coal trains will increase in number going through my town of Spokane as well
as many other vulnerable towns along the railroad's route from Montana through Idaho and
Washington and Oregon. There is NO reason to build a terminal whose purpose is to encourage
more coal to be taken out of the ground and transported with danger to the coast and loaded on
barges to be taken to Asia and burned there and creating pollution which can only increase the
problem of climate change, and all to be done in order for a coal company to make a profit. The
risks are too great! Please reject this awful project.



